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Cliff GerocheJon Amante Isabel Amante
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June 2023 2022 Diff
Last Wkd $ 03,119 $ 05,698 � $ 12,579
Mth Total $ 18,325 $ 14,359 � $ 16,034

The Sisters of  Life are hosting a Day of  
Prayer and Healing for women seeking 
healing after abortion.  This day is an 
opportunity to experience the loving mercy 
of  God and the joy of  healing in Christ, 
in a confi dential and sacred space.  It will 
include a witness of  mercy, a Scripture 
refl ection, personal prayer, opportunity 
for Sacramental Confession, and the Holy 
Sacrifi ce of  the Mass.  There is no fee for the 
day, lunch will be provided.  Please contact 
the Sisters of  Life for more information and 
location details at 416-463-2722 or email 
toronto@sistersofl ife.org 

“Thank you to all people who donate to 
ShareLife. With each donation we receive, we 
are able to attain our goals of  assisting people 
in their efforts of  building a good life.” – Don 
Walker, Executive Director, Mary Centre
Thus far we have raised $39,000 toward 
our goal of  $46,000. Please give at the 
parish using a ShareLife envelope or online 
through our parish website.

The offi ce will be closed on 
Friday, June 30 and Monday, 
July 3 for the holiday.  Have 
a wonderful and safe Canada 
Day Weekend!

Interested in helping the homeless? Street 
Patrol is a weekly volunteer walk through 
Toronto's downtown core, offering food 
and friendship to the homeless.  Volunteer 
by yourself  or organize a group of  friends.  
Patrol once or as many times as you 
wish.    Please note that food and drinks 
are prepared independently 

by you ahead of  time.  Individuals or small groups do not need to 
contact Street Patrol in advance. You may just show up.  Groups 
of  12 people or more, please book ahead.  Scan the QR code or visit 

  for more information.

This Thursday, June 29, at 7 pm, Bishop 
Robert Kasun will be administering the 
Sacrament of  Confi rmation to the prepared 
young members of  our parish community. 
Congratulations and prayerful wishes to 
our Confi rmandi, Andrea Barona, Kyla 
Consular, Sacha Grewal, Emma Hsiung, 

Gabriela Keza, Zeka-Zeka Nsoli, David Ordonez who will receive the Gift of  the 
Holy Spirit. Many thanks to Rosalia James for her hard work and prayerful dedication 
to preparing our children for their sacraments.

4:30 pm ♦ Joseph Purcell

8:30 am ♦ For the People
11:00 am ♦  Christine Bhata

5:00 pm ♦ Joyceline Hinkson

5:00 pm ♦

5:00 pm ♦ Private Intention

5:00 pm ♦

This summer bulletins will only be 
published on July 2 & August 6,  resuming 
weekly publications in September.  Mass 
intentions for the month will be listed in 
the following month's bulletin.

On June 29th, our parish will celebrate our 
patronal feast, The Solemnity of  Saints 
Peter and Paul, at the daily 5 pm Mass 
and the 7 pm Confi rmation Mass with 
Bp. Kasun.  All are welcome to attend.

Sadly, parish expenses do not take a 
summer holiday and still need to be paid. 
Please continue to support us throughout 
the summer while you are on vacation.  
Have a save and enjoyable holiday!

Don’t carry cash or even own cheques?  
Want to collect miles or points on your 
credit card?  A single or monthly donation 
through your credit card is a great option.  
Tax receipts are issued immediately for a 
single donation and at the end of  the year 
for a recurring gift.  Select the Donate 
button at stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org 
or scan the QR code.  Please 
ensure that “St. Paul’s 
Basilica, Toronto” is selected 
from the Parish drop down 
menu when signing up.

�

June 2023 2022 Diff
Last Wkd $ 03,119 $ 05,698 � $ 12,579
Mth Total $ 18,325 $ 14,359 � $ 16,034

The Sisters of  Life are hosting a Day of  
Prayer and Healing for women seeking 
healing after abortion.  This day is an 
opportunity to experience the loving mercy 
of  God and the joy of  healing in Christ, 
in a confi dential and sacred space.  It will 
include a witness of  mercy, a Scripture 
refl ection, personal prayer, opportunity 
for Sacramental Confession, and the Holy 
Sacrifi ce of  the Mass.  There is no fee for the 
day, lunch will be provided.  Please contact 
the Sisters of  Life for more information and 
location details at 416-463-2722 or email 
toronto@sistersofl ife.org 

“Thank you to all people who donate to 
ShareLife. With each donation we receive, we 
are able to attain our goals of  assisting people 
in their efforts of  building a good life.” – Don 
Walker, Executive Director, Mary Centre
Thus far we have raised $39,000 toward 
our goal of  $46,000. Please give at the 
parish using a ShareLife envelope or online 
through our parish website.

The offi ce will be closed on 
Friday, June 30 and Monday, 
July 3 for the holiday.  Have 
a wonderful and safe Canada 
Day Weekend!

Interested in helping the homeless? Street 
Patrol is a weekly volunteer walk through 
Toronto's downtown core, offering food 
and friendship to the homeless.  Volunteer 
by yourself  or organize a group of  friends.  
Patrol once or as many times as you 
wish.    Please note that food and drinks 
are prepared independently 

by you ahead of  time.  Individuals or small groups do not need to 
contact Street Patrol in advance. You may just show up.  Groups 
of  12 people or more, please book ahead.  Scan the QR code or visit 

  for more information.

This Thursday, June 29, at 7 pm, Bishop 
Robert Kasun will be administering the 
Sacrament of  Confi rmation to the prepared 
young members of  our parish community. 
Congratulations and prayerful wishes to 
our Confi rmandi, Andrea Barona, Kyla 
Consular, Sacha Grewal, Emma Hsiung, 

Gabriela Keza, Zeka-Zeka Nsoli, David Ordonez who will receive the Gift of  the 
Holy Spirit. Many thanks to Rosalia James for her hard work and prayerful dedication 
to preparing our children for their sacraments.

4:30 pm ♦ Joseph Purcell

8:30 am ♦ For the People
11:00 am ♦  Christine Bhata

5:00 pm ♦ Joyceline Hinkson

5:00 pm ♦

5:00 pm ♦ Private Intention

5:00 pm ♦

This summer bulletins will only be 
published on July 2 & August 6,  resuming 
weekly publications in September.  Mass 
intentions for the month will be listed in 
the following month's bulletin.

On June 29th, our parish will celebrate our 
patronal feast, The Solemnity of  Saints 
Peter and Paul, at the daily 5 pm Mass 
and the 7 pm Confi rmation Mass with 
Bp. Kasun.  All are welcome to attend.

Sadly, parish expenses do not take a 
summer holiday and still need to be paid. 
Please continue to support us throughout 
the summer while you are on vacation.  
Have a save and enjoyable holiday!

Don’t carry cash or even own cheques?  
Want to collect miles or points on your 
credit card?  A single or monthly donation 
through your credit card is a great option.  
Tax receipts are issued immediately for a 
single donation and at the end of  the year 
for a recurring gift.  Select the Donate 
button at stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org 
or scan the QR code.  Please 
ensure that “St. Paul’s 
Basilica, Toronto” is selected 
from the Parish drop down 
menu when signing up.

g

�

It is that time of  year!  Canada Day will be with us soon and 
grade 8 students will be graduating from elementary school.  

Adults don’t like to acknowledge that we were not really built to 
be behind desks.  The greater part of  human history has seen 
growth in knowledge come from experience.  And this sort 
of  learning is still important in many areas of  work and life.  
Informal learning is also important.  How else do we fi nd out 
what we need to know to meet life other than by having the 
desire to know enough?  Even things we don’t think of  as all 
that practical can turn out to be very helpful down the road.  

As we get older, we even realize that it is good and sometimes 
necessary to gain knowledge in areas we are not really good 
at.  As a youngster my eyes limited my participation in sports.  
Now I appreciate pushing myself  to keep physically active.  It is 
paying off.  

The transition to high school is a big one and it is easy to get 
caught up with being accepted.  Please remember that you are 
most beautiful when you are yourself.  Some of  us are also called 
to pursue lives that follow a different beat.  Leaning toward 
a vocation as a priest was certainly not common when I was a 
teenager.  I am so grateful to the teachers and my local parish 
community for having supported me so that I could contemplate a 
life in the priesthood more seriously later.  Among my siblings, is a 
veterinarian, an artist, a psychologist, a translator, a retail manager 
and a self-employed person.  And there are so many other kinds 
of  service that the society-at-large and even the Church need.  

Our mission to refl ect Christ in our living happens not just when 
we do something in church together, but also when we give of  
ourselves knowing that we do it with God’s help.  

I hope that you will fi nd the parish community very welcoming 
as you make the move from elementary to high school.  We have 
a new Youth Minister in the parish, Micah MacMullen, who you 
will meet when you come to Masses on the weekend and who 
will support your growing maturity in faith and in life.  

In Christ,
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On June 29th, our parish will celebrate our 
patronal feast, The Solemnity of  Saints 
Peter and Paul, at the daily 5 pm Mass 
and the 7 pm Confi rmation Mass with 
Bp. Kasun.  All are welcome to attend.

Sadly, parish expenses do not take a 
summer holiday and still need to be paid. 
Please continue to support us throughout 
the summer while you are on vacation.  
Have a save and enjoyable holiday!

Don’t carry cash or even own cheques?  
Want to collect miles or points on your 
credit card?  A single or monthly donation 
through your credit card is a great option.  
Tax receipts are issued immediately for a 
single donation and at the end of  the year 
for a recurring gift.  Select the Donate 
button at stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org 
or scan the QR code.  Please 
ensure that “St. Paul’s 
Basilica, Toronto” is selected 
from the Parish drop down 
menu when signing up.
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It is that time of  year!  Canada Day will be with us soon and 
grade 8 students will be graduating from elementary school.  

Adults don’t like to acknowledge that we were not really built to 
be behind desks.  The greater part of  human history has seen 
growth in knowledge come from experience.  And this sort 
of  learning is still important in many areas of  work and life.  
Informal learning is also important.  How else do we fi nd out 
what we need to know to meet life other than by having the 
desire to know enough?  Even things we don’t think of  as all 
that practical can turn out to be very helpful down the road.  

As we get older, we even realize that it is good and sometimes 
necessary to gain knowledge in areas we are not really good 
at.  As a youngster my eyes limited my participation in sports.  
Now I appreciate pushing myself  to keep physically active.  It is 
paying off.  

The transition to high school is a big one and it is easy to get 
caught up with being accepted.  Please remember that you are 
most beautiful when you are yourself.  Some of  us are also called 
to pursue lives that follow a different beat.  Leaning toward 
a vocation as a priest was certainly not common when I was a 
teenager.  I am so grateful to the teachers and my local parish 
community for having supported me so that I could contemplate a 
life in the priesthood more seriously later.  Among my siblings, is a 
veterinarian, an artist, a psychologist, a translator, a retail manager 
and a self-employed person.  And there are so many other kinds 
of  service that the society-at-large and even the Church need.  

Our mission to refl ect Christ in our living happens not just when 
we do something in church together, but also when we give of  
ourselves knowing that we do it with God’s help.  

I hope that you will fi nd the parish community very welcoming 
as you make the move from elementary to high school.  We have 
a new Youth Minister in the parish, Micah MacMullen, who you 
will meet when you come to Masses on the weekend and who 
will support your growing maturity in faith and in life.  

In Christ,
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Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

Now Accepting

Applications

from Grade 5

through 12

416-969-8771

De La Salle College "Oaklands"

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

SPOT

PREGNANT?
NEED HELP?
Call Birthright

Helpline 1-800-550-4900
Toronto  416-469-1111

www.birthright.org

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882  C 416-543-8852

Sylvia Amante
Mehdi Hassanianesfahani

Cliff GerocheJon Amante Isabel Amante




